
Hello again grad parents, 

 

We will be set up at the school again this Friday, December 2nd from 3-7pm for 

almond pick up!  If your graduate is going to be picking up after school, the cases 

will need to be paid for in advance.  You can send cash, or an EMT to 

2023gradbanquetpayments@gmail.com.  Please remember to include your 

graduates name in the message section of the etransfer.  Cases are $90 each!  

Profit will be taken off of the banquet ticket prices for each participating graduate. 

 

Members of the student grad committee and the parent fundraising committee 

will be selling individual boxes at the basketball tournament this weekend as well, 

profits from these sales will go towards the 2023 graduation costs. 

 

We also have some exciting news coming your way about our December 

FUNdraiser!!  This will be an opportunity for your grads to do more individual 

fundraising if they choose, and we will also be fundraising for all grads as well!!  

Stay tuned for more details hopefully later today or tomorrow!! 

 

Stay warm, 

Nikki Frank 

2023 Fundraising Coordinator 

(780) 717-3487 


